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Marguerite McLean 

From: Marguerite McLean 

Sent: 

To : Tom Ballinger 

cc: 
Subject: RE: Return of Confidential document to FPL 

Monday, April 07, 2008 12:43 PM 

' N a t I a I i e S m it h ( N at a I i e- S m i t h @ fp I. co m ) ' 

ok, per this e-mail, i will return confidential DN 04068-08 in the undocketed docket back in FPL. 
thanks. 

- _ -  - _.----- ----- _- - - - ~ _. - - __- - - - -- - . - - - x - - ~  ._-- I I -  

From: Tom Ballinger 
Sent: Monday, April 07, 2008 11:18 AM 
To: Marguerite McLean 
Cc: Natlalie Smith (Natalie-Smith@fpl,com) 
Subject: Return of confidential document to FPL 

Confidential document No. 02068-08 that was filed with the Commission on 3/19/08 should be returned to Florida Power and Light 
Company. If you need any additional information, please contact me. 

Tom Ballinger 
US Engineer Specialist Supervisor 
Florida Public Service Commission 
(850) 41 3-6680 

4/7/2008 


